
From: Reuven Dukas   
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 9:06 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 

I am writing to express my strong support farmland protection + climate resilient, 

inclusive urban neighbourhoods for our city! 

I thus endorse the city’s decision to freeze its urban boundary. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Reuven Dukas  
 

mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca

